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Fortuna Entertainment Group N. V. – Supervisory 
Board Changes  

 
 

Amsterdam – Fortuna Entertainment Group N.V. („the Company“) hereby announced 
that Mr Michal Horáček, member of the Supervisory Board of Fortuna Entertainment 
Group N.V., resigned from the post of the Supervisory Board member with the effect 
from 23 May 2016. Mr Horáček´s position will remain vacant until further notice. 
 
Michal Horáček had been one of the co-founders of Fortuna in 1990 and held the 
position of chairman of FORTUNA sázková kancelář, a.s. until 2004. Subsequently, he 
held various positions as a lecturer at Charles University in Prague and Masaryk 
University in Brno, while he regularly contributed articles to Czech daily Hospodářské 
noviny (HN).  
 
The management of Fortuna Entertainment Group N.V. would like express its gratitude 
to Mr Horáček for his long term service and commitment to the Company, his overall 
contribution to the fixed odds betting business and wishes him the best in his private 
and professional life. 
 

 


